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19 Portland St - permit #00167

2 messages

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Feb 13, 2018 at 7:57 AM
To: MaineLy Property Management <mainelypm@gmail.com>

Hi,

I had a quick question about this application - can you just let me know what unit number the construction will be taking
place in?

Thanks,
Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Permitting & Inspections Department
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Nicholas Roberge <roberge.nick@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 13, 2018 at 9:04 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

17B
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

Nick Roberge

MaineLy Property Management
(207)513-8738
www.MaineLypm.com



